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No.5-58/99-TW(PF)/\\ 0
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Directorate of Tribal Welfare
Secretariat Complex, Port Blair - 744 101

e-mail:directortw(@yahoo.co.in

Fax No.:03192-31639

To

(1)  The Deputy Commissioner,
Andaman District, Port Blair.

(2)  The Deputy Commissioner,
Nicobar District, Car Nicobar.

Sub:- Setting up of Vigilance and Monitoring Committee at the District
Level in accordance with Rule 17 of the SCs amd STs (Prevention
of Atrocities ) Rules, 1995 — reg.

Sir,

I am directed to invite a reference to this office letter No. 5-58/99-TW
/1053 dated 10.10.2003 (copy enclosed for ready reference) regarding the
subject mentioned above and to say that the information called for therein has
not yet been received from you.

The Govt. of India have been repeatedly calling for the report on the
periodic meetings of Vigilance and Monitoring Committee at the district level
under Ruled 17 of the SCs and STs ( Prevention of Atrocities) Rules 1995.
This Administration has not been able to send the reports because the
Committees at the district level could not be set up and meetings held.

You are, therefore, requested to kindly look into the matter and send
the requisite information to this office at the earliest so as to apprise the
position to Govt. of India.

Yours faithfully,
Research Ofﬁber (TW)
(CF.No.T6-Atrocities)
Copy to:-
The Secretary(TW),A&N Administration, Port Blair.
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